
Risk Management Contract Review 

Contract/ 
Agreement Title 

Interlocal Agreement with the City of Safety Harbor to provide British Petroleum Economic Settlement 
Funds for the replacement of an existing pedestrian boardwalk between North Bayshore Drive and 
Phillippe Park Drive. 

Bid/Contract#  Granicus#   17-083D Stars# 17-16155 

Purchasing Contact:  PID #  Amount:  $250,000.00 

Department Public Works Project/Contract Mgr: Rahim Harji 

Type of Contract (select both) Interlocal Agreement            Non-Purchasing Method of Review Choose One 

Limitation of Liability?  Indemnification Language?  If PE to PE, §768.28? yes 

JPA: Choose one Name of JPA:     Choose an item. 
 

Required Coverages Add’l Language / Exclusions Limits Justification 

Choose an item. Interlocal agreement   

Choose an item.    

Choose an item.    

Choose an item.    

Choose an item.    

Choose an item.    

Choose an item.    

Choose an item.    

Date/Time/Comments:  01/31/2017  Rick Kahler Agreement is for County to provide funding for sidewalk  
reconstruction with BP Funds.  Agreement has 768.28 language and is PE to PE.  No insurance requirements 

NOTES:  
In accordance with the Board’s approval on December 13, 2016 of BP projects and associated funding for each project, 
this agreement provides $250,000 to the City to replace an existing substandard pedestrian boardwalk between North 
Bayshore Drive and Phillippe Park Drive.  The pedestrian boardwalk is located within the City limits, is owned by the 
County, and serves as a connector to a County park – Philippe Park. 
 

Initial Reviewer:  
Rick Kahler 

Date 
1/31/2017 

Approved By:  
Gwhite 

Date 
1/31/2017 

Final Approval:  
Virginia E. Holscher, Director 

Date 
2/13/2017 

 


